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Ballard Elementary 

912 18th Street W. 

Bradenton, Fl. 34205 

Ph: 941-708-8400 Fax: 941-708-8408 

 

Dear Business Owner, 

We are excited that last year we celebrated 100 years of excellence. 
Ballard Elementary is a school where academic success comes as a 
result of dedication, passion, and a sense of family. We are hoping 
that you will partner with us to raise responsible citizens who will 
become our future leaders. As we begin planning our new school year, 
we have quickly realized that in order to provide resources for our 
classrooms, professional development for our staff, and community 
building celebrations for our school, we need funds. We would love to 
have your financial support as we continue this venture in our 
community! We ask that you take a minute to review the Ballard 
Elementary Business Partnership information. Call us and we would 
be happy to discuss more about our school and the plans we have for 
the future. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Rudy Keezer 

Principal 


